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 welcome new students!!!

A first day of school group photo!

Bees!!!! A bee nest honey comb art project



	 Camp Allegany has been a 
Mandala tradition for as long as we 
can remember. 

	 You should expect comfy cabins 
that are welcoming. There is a main 
cabin in which we cook and have 
fun. Nearby is a creek where crayfish 
are plentiful and a hiking trail that 
winds through a hill. 


Allegany is a great experience 
with Mandala.


	 	 By Juan & Kate


Camp Allegany is a tradition that has 
brought students, teachers, and families closer 
together. It is a unique experience that we highly 
recommend all students to attend. It is a 
challenge on the mind and body. All families 
members are welcome, the more the merrier! In 
the past we’ve had siblings, parents, 
grandparents, aunts, uncles, and more! 

countdown to camp: 24 days

Reminders:

— Anyone who enters the Mandala School 
building must be wearing a mask regardless 
of vaccination status

— Please pack an extra mask for students and 
write their name or initials on it

—The school day starts at 8:30 sharp! Please 
arrive before 8:25 to allow time to settle in 
before the first class

—If you have not submitted vaccination 
records please do ASAP


